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STRATEGIC PLANNING MEETING  

 
 

The first meeting of the Great Meadows Regional Board of 

Education for the purpose of Strategic Planning was held on 

Thursday, September 26, 2013 at the Great Meadows Middle 

School, Independence Township.  The meeting was called to 

order at 7:05 PM by Ed O’Melia, President.  A statement was 

read that adequate notice of the meeting had been given in 

accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act. 

 

 

Flag Salute. 

 

 

ROLL CALL: 

 

Present: Ed O’Melia, Joe Mailloux, Lori Prymak, William Vonder 

Haar, Fred Miller, Jen Cassini and David Schmitz. 

 

Absent: Susan Cullen, and Glenn Sullivan. 

 

David Mango, Superintendent, Julie Mumaw, Business 

Administrator, Jill Boyle, CST Director, Mike Hann, Tech 

Administrator, Israel Marmolejos, GMMS Principal, Debbie 

Grigoletti, GMMS vice Principal, Kathy Gesamaria, Liberty 

Principal, and Ernest Batha, Central Principal, were also 

present.  

 

Robin Meehan and Al Annunziata, representatives of NJSBA, were 

also present. 

 

There were 70 members of the public in attendance. 

 

Opening statements were made by Ed O’Melia, BOE President.  

 

David Mango, Superintendent, presented an introductory power 

point. 

 

Robin Meehan introduced the activity for the first session. 

There were breakout groups that discussed the strengths and 

challenges facing the Great Meadows Regional School District. 

The results will be summarized by the NJSBA and presented at 

the next session. 
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Motion by Ed O’Melia, seconded by Joe Mailloux, to adjourn at 

8:45 PM. 

 

Motion carried in a unanimous voice vote. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Julie Mumaw 

Board Secretary 


